
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

6. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members discussed a number of matters and noted the following: 
 
 1. That the Board would like to consider supporting an event and/or plaque commemorating 

veterans. 
 
 2. That the Board requested that Environment Canterbury to investigate the impact of siltation on 

the shellfish population at Lyttelton Harbour. 
 
 3. That the Board decided to ask staff to provide a report on the water quality problems at Corsair 

Bay, specifically including information respecting the integrity of area sewerage. 
 
 4. That the Board will consider appointing representatives to appropriate outside groups and 

organisations, to include Age Concern and Neighbourhood Support, at a future meeting. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


